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MINUTES 
City Council Workshop 

4221 Wilson's Creek Blvd.  

June 05, 2024 at 10:00 AM 

Call Meeting to Order 

The work session meeting of the City Council of the City of Republic, Greene County, Missouri, was called 
to order by City Administrator David Cameron at 10:00 a.m. Council Members present included Justin 
Shaw, Garry Wilson, Eric Gerke, Darran Campbell, Brian Fields, Justin Neal, Chris Updike, and Daniel 
Harter. Others in attendance were: City Administrator David Cameron, Chief of Staff Lisa Addington, City 
Attorney Megan McCullough, Planning Manager Karen Haynes, Fire Chief Duane Compton, Police Chief 
Brian Sells, Recreation Superintendent Karsen Forbis, Recreation Superintendent Garrett Cline, Sergeant 
Zach Richards, Office Manager Steffi Weaver, City Clerk Laura Burbridge, Finance Director Bob Ford, Data 
and Security Supervisor Michael Sallee, Engineer Stefani Fitzpatrick-Duncan, GIS Manager Josh Jones, 
Associate Planner Patrick Ruiz, BUILDS Associate Jordan Garner, Major Jamie Burks, Engineer Angel Falig, 
and IT Director Chris Crosby. 

Department Introductions 

City Administrator David Cameron welcomed everyone to the workshop and had everyone introduce 
themselves.   

Project and Task Updates 

City Administrator David Cameron presented the current and future projects within the city. 

BDMI Presentation 

GIS Manager Josh Jones presented on the BDMI plan and AI use. 

Sunshine Law and Legal Updates 

City Attorney Megan McCullough provided training on the Charter, Conflict of Interests, and the Sunshine 
Law. 

Lagers L-6 

Chief of Staff Lisa Addington and Finance Director Bob Ford presented the proposed plan to transition to 
an L-6 with Lagers. 

Adjournment 

City Administrator David Cameron announced we will continue the rest of the workshop at 5:00 p.m. on 
June 18th, prior to the next Council Meeting.  The meeting adjourned at 2:19 p.m. 
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__________________________________         ___________________________ 
Laura Burbridge, City Clerk                                    Eric Franklin, Mayor 
 


